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Making A Difference 

These photos from our session on March 23, 2016. 

Thank you to volunteers who show up to assist with this 

incredible work of the “heart.” Special thanks this 

month to Marianne Elliot who consistently comes and 

Geogeanne Zaro who volunteers as her health permits. 

 

Volunteers Needed! 

Be the one who makes a difference by volunteering to 

assist with CWA watercolors at the Martinez 

Veterans Hospital Rec, and Theraphy Department on 

April 13 and 27, 9:00am - 12:00pm. Contact Victoria 

Bianco at (925) 687-8675 to help. 

 

Cudos to Our Veteran Artists 

Several of our Veterans works were entered into the the 

National Veterans Administrations Creative Arts Show. 

 

Victoria Bianco 

April 2016 


